VISIT OUR WEBSITE FOR MORE INFORMATION, REGISTER YOUR INTEREST AND RECEIVE UPDATES WWW.LONGROAD.AC.UK





Dear Students, Parents and Carers,

We hope this email finds you safe and well. Things can seem really confusing for all of us right now, so we wanted to get in touch to let you know the plans we're putting in place for your next steps.

Summer Work 2020

We've been working hard over the last few weeks to review and refresh our summer work, making sure it will give you the best introduction to your Sixth Form education journey!

All of our A Level and Level 3 Diploma courses will be sharing their summer work tasks on our website from Monday 8th June: https://www.longroad.ac.uk/prospective-students

Our teachers cannot wait to meet you all, in fact, they are so enthusiastic to start working with you that some of them have created "Summer Work Explanation Videos" to introduce themselves and help get you started on their summer task activities.

If you do find that you have some questions then please don't hesitate in contacting your Course Team Leader, you will find their contact details at the bottom of the Summer Work page. All Summer Work should be completed ready for your first lesson at Long Road.

Virtual Welcome Week: 22 - 25 June 2020

Please click here to register for our Virtual Welcome Week

Welcome Days and Open Evenings are two of our favourite events of the year and nothing could stop us from meeting all our new and prospective students! We have updated our plans and will now be hosting a Virtual Welcome Week for both our Year 11 applicants and Year 10 prospective students!

Our Virtual Welcome Week will be a combination of videos and live sessions from both students and staff, giving you the opportunity to explore everything Long Road has to offer from the safety and comfort of your own home! All you need is an internet connection (a laptop or computer would be best) but don't worry, you won't need a webcam or microphone.



The fun will start on Monday 22nd June - head to our <u>website</u> or <u>YouTube channel</u> to check out videos about each of our subjects, hear from current and former students and much, much more!

You can then join us on Wednesday 24th or Thursday 25th for live events with our Principal, Vice-Principal and students, so come along and join us for an exciting evening! Make sure you register using the link below to join our live events.

Got a question for our Principal? <u>Click here to head to our website and submit your question.</u> If we are unable to answer it during our live session then we'll email you back as soon as possible.

Please click here to register for our Virtual Welcome Week

Keeping you safe and smiling

While things are still a little uncertain right now, due to Coronavirus, we are constantly reassessing our term dates to ensure that all our staff and students return to a safe college environment. We will keep you updated on the start date for Academic Year 20/21, but we hope that this will be early September!

Until we return to college, you can reach us by emailing <u>admissions@longroad.ac.uk</u> for any questions you have about joining us as a student.

We hope to see you all again soon,

Stay safe and best wishes,

Long Road Admissions Team

